
Sayers, Margery

From: mzervin@comcast.net

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 9:36 AM
To: Fox, Greg

Cc: CouncilMail
Subject: Re; CR49-2015

Dear Councilman Fox;

As an immigrant to the land of freedom I know the signs of dictatorship propaganda tactics and it alarms me

to see America losing her Democracy to the bullies.

Democrats are preventing the appointment of Susan Garber, Council Resolution 49-2015, not on her excellent

resume but because she has told the truth and criticized the teachers union. They lost the election but they

act as if they should continue in power. This is the proof that all they care about is their own personal and

party advancement. The unfortunate problem is that they don't care about our children's education and that

is why America is shamefully at the bottom of the list in the world. They are aggressive not progressive. Please

stand firm for the future of America.

Thank you

Manda Zand Ervin


